Bylaw 24-24 Land Use Redesignation

Stephanie Mcquiad <email correspondence>

Town Councilors and Mayor Thorn,

My name is Stephanie McQuaid and I, along with my young family, have been proud residents on Elizabeth Street in the Heritage District for almost 20 years. I have received a letter to inform me that the property at 149 Elizabeth Street is looking to have the location redesignated to General Commercial from its current standing of Downtown District and Traditional Neighbourhood District. (Bylaw 24-24)

Since there has been no information on what the intention of this redesignation would entail, I cannot agree to this change as I, along with my husband and several neighbours have concerns on what that would mean for our neighbourhood. If there was more transparency on what the proposed change could bring to our us, and if those changes would benefit the community, then I may have a change of heart.

But as its stands, without knowing what this Land Use Redesignation is about, I reject Bylaw 24-24.

Sincerely,

Stephanie McQuaid

Okotoks, AB